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Dear Advisors,

Thank you to everyone who attended this year’s General Assembly. With
over 800 students and faculty in attendance, it was our largest gathering to
date—and it wouldn’t have been possible without your continued support
and dedication. We truly appreciate all the time and effort you put into
making this event a success. Watch for the General Assembly adopted
resolutions, which will be available later this month on our website.  
We look forward to seeing you again at Advocacy Academy, taking place
December 3–5 in Riverside.

As a quick update, I will be on maternity leave over the next few months, so
you may not receive the usual biweekly updates during this time. However,
please keep an eye out for our monthly newsletter updates from Executive
Director Julie Adams, who will be keeping you informed.

Thank you again for all that you do, and I look forward to reconnecting with
you when I return!

Week of April 17, 2025



Faculty and Student Leadership Institute 
Date: June 12-13, 2025 
Location: San Francisco
Register here

Faculty and Student Leadership Institute is an excellent opportunity for both
students and advisors to learn the basics of governance and leadership. This
free event offers advisors a valuable space to gain insights from their faculty
colleagues while supporting students in developing their own leadership
skills. In addition to the educational content, the Institute provides a unique
opportunity for faculty and students to engage in meaningful dialogue, share
experiences, and build connections across campuses. Through interactive
sessions and collaborative learning, participants will leave better equipped to
lead, advocate, and contribute to shared governance within their
institutions. 

EventsEvents

Follow us!Follow us!
Let’s build collective power

together! 

Advocacy Academy 
Save The Date: December 3-5, 2025 
Location: Riverside Convention Center 
Stay tune for more information 

March Federal Advocacy
Save The Date: February 28 - March 4, 2026
Location: Washington, DC
Let us know you’re interested in bringing students – RSVP here

https://www.facebook.com/StudentSenateCCC
https://www.instagram.com/ssccc_official/
https://www.linkedin.com/feed/
https://www.tiktok.com/@ssccc_official
https://bsky.app/profile/ssccc-official.bsky.social
https://forms.gle/dgHb3mx6pc1dsXKJ7
https://forms.gle/jkuPsu49XixcD1xR8

